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July 24, 1990

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl:

I am pleased to confirm your reception of WXTU on Sunday,

July 8, 1990 at 3:07 Central Time. Cheryl Kennedy is a
reporter for Shadow Traffic, to which we subscribe. Please
note the enclosed article. WXTU has been Country for about

six years, and is the format success story that no one believed
could happen in Philadelphia.

cerely,

A S~

Peter Gowen
Chief Engineer
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